On December 11, 2006, Debra Robinson asked the following question regarding item AC7-Non-Renewal of the Agreement with Riviera Beach Academy

REQUEST:
 Please provide the specifics regarding Riviera Beach Academy's lack of compliance with Title 1 certification requirements.

RESPONSE:
The State of Florida requires that school principals have Ed. Leadership/Principal or equivalent certification.  The principal of Riviera Beach Academy does not hold that certification.

